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June 29, 2018 
 
NIRAV & NISHA BHATT 
110 SW 9TH AVE  
BOCA RATON FL 33486 4520 

 
SITE ADDRESS: 110 SW 9TH AVE BOCA RATON FL 33486 4520 
 

LWDD OPEN HOUSE MEETING 
L-48 Canal Rehabilitation Project- SW 12th Avenue to SW 9th Avenue  

(Project #16-9975P.06; Job #A194) 
 

Tuesday, July 10, 2018 
8:00 AM – 9:00 AM 

Lake Worth Drainage District (LWDD) Office 
13081 South Military Trail, Delray Beach 

 
 
Per initial notification mailed to residents on March 19, 2018, the Lake Worth Drainage District 
(District) has scheduled rehabilitation work on the L-48 Canal adjacent to your property. This 
work is necessary to facilitate effective flood control for public safety and provide unobstructed 
access for emergency flood control response and routine canal maintenance. The canal 
rehabilitation work is currently scheduled to begin in mid-July 2018, subject to weather 
conditions. 
 
To share project-specific information with affected residents, the District is hosting an 
informational Open House Meeting at the Lake Worth Drainage District Office, 13081 
South Military Trail, Delray Beach, on Tuesday, July 10, 2018 from 8:00 a.m. - 9:00 
a.m. 
 
The canal rights-of-way have been recently field-staked in this area to identify the District’s 
property interests and project boundaries. Any plantings or vegetation, structures, fences or 
personal property located and identified within this right-of-way are considered to be 
encroachments and should be immediately removed by the property owner. Please be advised 
that any encroachments remaining in the right-of-way at the commencement of the project may 
be removed and disposed of by the District. 
 
For additional information regarding this canal rehabilitation project, please visit our website at 
www.lwdd.net and click on ‘In Your Neighborhood’ or email us at info@lwdd.net. 

http://www.lwdd.net/
mailto:info@lwdd.net
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June 29, 2018 
 
BERNARD & ALYSON PARENTEAU 
900 SW 1ST ST  
BOCA RATON FL 33486 4536 

 
SITE ADDRESS: 900 SW 1ST ST BOCA RATON FL 33486 4536 
 

LWDD OPEN HOUSE MEETING 
L-48 Canal Rehabilitation Project- SW 12th Avenue to SW 9th Avenue  

(Project #16-9975P.06; Job #A194) 
 

Tuesday, July 10, 2018 
8:00 AM – 9:00 AM 

Lake Worth Drainage District (LWDD) Office 
13081 South Military Trail, Delray Beach 

 
 
Per initial notification mailed to residents on March 19, 2018, the Lake Worth Drainage District 
(District) has scheduled rehabilitation work on the L-48 Canal adjacent to your property. This 
work is necessary to facilitate effective flood control for public safety and provide unobstructed 
access for emergency flood control response and routine canal maintenance. The canal 
rehabilitation work is currently scheduled to begin in mid-July 2018, subject to weather 
conditions. 
 
To share project-specific information with affected residents, the District is hosting an 
informational Open House Meeting at the Lake Worth Drainage District Office, 13081 
South Military Trail, Delray Beach, on Tuesday, July 10, 2018 from 8:00 a.m. - 9:00 
a.m. 
 
The canal rights-of-way have been recently field-staked in this area to identify the District’s 
property interests and project boundaries. Any plantings or vegetation, structures, fences or 
personal property located and identified within this right-of-way are considered to be 
encroachments and should be immediately removed by the property owner. Please be advised 
that any encroachments remaining in the right-of-way at the commencement of the project may 
be removed and disposed of by the District. 
 
For additional information regarding this canal rehabilitation project, please visit our website at 
www.lwdd.net and click on ‘In Your Neighborhood’ or email us at info@lwdd.net. 

http://www.lwdd.net/
mailto:info@lwdd.net
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June 29, 2018 
 
LAWRENCE J. BRAYMAN  JR.  
926 SW 1ST ST  
BOCA RATON FL 33486 4536 

 
SITE ADDRESS: 926 SW 1ST ST BOCA RATON FL 33486 4536 
 

LWDD OPEN HOUSE MEETING 
L-48 Canal Rehabilitation Project- SW 12th Avenue to SW 9th Avenue  

(Project #16-9975P.06; Job #A194) 
 

Tuesday, July 10, 2018 
8:00 AM – 9:00 AM 

Lake Worth Drainage District (LWDD) Office 
13081 South Military Trail, Delray Beach 

 
 
Per initial notification mailed to residents on March 19, 2018, the Lake Worth Drainage District 
(District) has scheduled rehabilitation work on the L-48 Canal adjacent to your property. This 
work is necessary to facilitate effective flood control for public safety and provide unobstructed 
access for emergency flood control response and routine canal maintenance. The canal 
rehabilitation work is currently scheduled to begin in mid-July 2018, subject to weather 
conditions. 
 
To share project-specific information with affected residents, the District is hosting an 
informational Open House Meeting at the Lake Worth Drainage District Office, 13081 
South Military Trail, Delray Beach, on Tuesday, July 10, 2018 from 8:00 a.m. - 9:00 
a.m. 
 
The canal rights-of-way have been recently field-staked in this area to identify the District’s 
property interests and project boundaries. Any plantings or vegetation, structures, fences or 
personal property located and identified within this right-of-way are considered to be 
encroachments and should be immediately removed by the property owner. Please be advised 
that any encroachments remaining in the right-of-way at the commencement of the project may 
be removed and disposed of by the District. 
 
For additional information regarding this canal rehabilitation project, please visit our website at 
www.lwdd.net and click on ‘In Your Neighborhood’ or email us at info@lwdd.net. 

http://www.lwdd.net/
mailto:info@lwdd.net
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June 29, 2018 
 
J. TODD & TRISHA MARIE BACHMAN 
944 SW 1ST ST  
BOCA RATON FL 33486 4536 

 
SITE ADDRESS: 944 SW 1ST ST BOCA RATON FL 33486 4536 
 

LWDD OPEN HOUSE MEETING 
L-48 Canal Rehabilitation Project- SW 12th Avenue to SW 9th Avenue  

(Project #16-9975P.06; Job #A194) 
 

Tuesday, July 10, 2018 
8:00 AM – 9:00 AM 

Lake Worth Drainage District (LWDD) Office 
13081 South Military Trail, Delray Beach 

 
 
Per initial notification mailed to residents on March 19, 2018, the Lake Worth Drainage District 
(District) has scheduled rehabilitation work on the L-48 Canal adjacent to your property. This 
work is necessary to facilitate effective flood control for public safety and provide unobstructed 
access for emergency flood control response and routine canal maintenance. The canal 
rehabilitation work is currently scheduled to begin in mid-July 2018, subject to weather 
conditions. 
 
To share project-specific information with affected residents, the District is hosting an 
informational Open House Meeting at the Lake Worth Drainage District Office, 13081 
South Military Trail, Delray Beach, on Tuesday, July 10, 2018 from 8:00 a.m. - 9:00 
a.m. 
 
The canal rights-of-way have been recently field-staked in this area to identify the District’s 
property interests and project boundaries. Any plantings or vegetation, structures, fences or 
personal property located and identified within this right-of-way are considered to be 
encroachments and should be immediately removed by the property owner. Please be advised 
that any encroachments remaining in the right-of-way at the commencement of the project may 
be removed and disposed of by the District. 
 
For additional information regarding this canal rehabilitation project, please visit our website at 
www.lwdd.net and click on ‘In Your Neighborhood’ or email us at info@lwdd.net. 

http://www.lwdd.net/
mailto:info@lwdd.net
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June 29, 2018 
 
JESSICA LIEBERMAN  
962 SW 1ST ST  
BOCA RATON FL 33486 4536 

 
SITE ADDRESS: 962 SW 1ST ST BOCA RATON FL 33486 4536 
 

LWDD OPEN HOUSE MEETING 
L-48 Canal Rehabilitation Project- SW 12th Avenue to SW 9th Avenue  

(Project #16-9975P.06; Job #A194) 
 

Tuesday, July 10, 2018 
8:00 AM – 9:00 AM 

Lake Worth Drainage District (LWDD) Office 
13081 South Military Trail, Delray Beach 

 
 
Per initial notification mailed to residents on March 19, 2018, the Lake Worth Drainage District 
(District) has scheduled rehabilitation work on the L-48 Canal adjacent to your property. This 
work is necessary to facilitate effective flood control for public safety and provide unobstructed 
access for emergency flood control response and routine canal maintenance. The canal 
rehabilitation work is currently scheduled to begin in mid-July 2018, subject to weather 
conditions. 
 
To share project-specific information with affected residents, the District is hosting an 
informational Open House Meeting at the Lake Worth Drainage District Office, 13081 
South Military Trail, Delray Beach, on Tuesday, July 10, 2018 from 8:00 a.m. - 9:00 
a.m. 
 
The canal rights-of-way have been recently field-staked in this area to identify the District’s 
property interests and project boundaries. Any plantings or vegetation, structures, fences or 
personal property located and identified within this right-of-way are considered to be 
encroachments and should be immediately removed by the property owner. Please be advised 
that any encroachments remaining in the right-of-way at the commencement of the project may 
be removed and disposed of by the District. 
 
For additional information regarding this canal rehabilitation project, please visit our website at 
www.lwdd.net and click on ‘In Your Neighborhood’ or email us at info@lwdd.net. 

http://www.lwdd.net/
mailto:info@lwdd.net
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June 29, 2018 
 
E. ROBERT KRISTIANSEN  & TAMMY L. HALL 
978 SW 1ST ST  
BOCA RATON FL 33486 4536 

 
SITE ADDRESS: 978 SW 1ST ST BOCA RATON FL 33486 4536 
 

LWDD OPEN HOUSE MEETING 
L-48 Canal Rehabilitation Project- SW 12th Avenue to SW 9th Avenue  

(Project #16-9975P.06; Job #A194) 
 

Tuesday, July 10, 2018 
8:00 AM – 9:00 AM 

Lake Worth Drainage District (LWDD) Office 
13081 South Military Trail, Delray Beach 

 
 
Per initial notification mailed to residents on March 19, 2018, the Lake Worth Drainage District 
(District) has scheduled rehabilitation work on the L-48 Canal adjacent to your property. This 
work is necessary to facilitate effective flood control for public safety and provide unobstructed 
access for emergency flood control response and routine canal maintenance. The canal 
rehabilitation work is currently scheduled to begin in mid-July 2018, subject to weather 
conditions. 
 
To share project-specific information with affected residents, the District is hosting an 
informational Open House Meeting at the Lake Worth Drainage District Office, 13081 
South Military Trail, Delray Beach, on Tuesday, July 10, 2018 from 8:00 a.m. - 9:00 
a.m. 
 
The canal rights-of-way have been recently field-staked in this area to identify the District’s 
property interests and project boundaries. Any plantings or vegetation, structures, fences or 
personal property located and identified within this right-of-way are considered to be 
encroachments and should be immediately removed by the property owner. Please be advised 
that any encroachments remaining in the right-of-way at the commencement of the project may 
be removed and disposed of by the District. 
 
For additional information regarding this canal rehabilitation project, please visit our website at 
www.lwdd.net and click on ‘In Your Neighborhood’ or email us at info@lwdd.net. 

http://www.lwdd.net/
mailto:info@lwdd.net
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June 29, 2018 
 
JARED ROBINSON  
10800 MAPLE CHASE DR  
BOCA RATON FL 33498 4852 

 
SITE ADDRESS: 1000 SW 1ST ST BOCA RATON FL 33486 
 

LWDD OPEN HOUSE MEETING 
L-48 Canal Rehabilitation Project- SW 12th Avenue to SW 9th Avenue  

(Project #16-9975P.06; Job #A194) 
 

Tuesday, July 10, 2018 
8:00 AM – 9:00 AM 

Lake Worth Drainage District (LWDD) Office 
13081 South Military Trail, Delray Beach 

 
 
Per initial notification mailed to residents on March 19, 2018, the Lake Worth Drainage District 
(District) has scheduled rehabilitation work on the L-48 Canal adjacent to your property. This 
work is necessary to facilitate effective flood control for public safety and provide unobstructed 
access for emergency flood control response and routine canal maintenance. The canal 
rehabilitation work is currently scheduled to begin in mid-July 2018, subject to weather 
conditions. 
 
To share project-specific information with affected residents, the District is hosting an 
informational Open House Meeting at the Lake Worth Drainage District Office, 13081 
South Military Trail, Delray Beach, on Tuesday, July 10, 2018 from 8:00 a.m. - 9:00 
a.m. 
 
The canal rights-of-way have been recently field-staked in this area to identify the District’s 
property interests and project boundaries. Any plantings or vegetation, structures, fences or 
personal property located and identified within this right-of-way are considered to be 
encroachments and should be immediately removed by the property owner. Please be advised 
that any encroachments remaining in the right-of-way at the commencement of the project may 
be removed and disposed of by the District. 
 
For additional information regarding this canal rehabilitation project, please visit our website at 
www.lwdd.net and click on ‘In Your Neighborhood’ or email us at info@lwdd.net. 

http://www.lwdd.net/
mailto:info@lwdd.net
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June 29, 2018 
 
MARCELO & KRISTIN D. TOIMIL 
1002 SW 1ST ST  
BOCA RATON FL 33486 4538 

 
SITE ADDRESS: 1002 SW 1ST ST BOCA RATON FL 33486 4538 
 

LWDD OPEN HOUSE MEETING 
L-48 Canal Rehabilitation Project- SW 12th Avenue to SW 9th Avenue  

(Project #16-9975P.06; Job #A194) 
 

Tuesday, July 10, 2018 
8:00 AM – 9:00 AM 

Lake Worth Drainage District (LWDD) Office 
13081 South Military Trail, Delray Beach 

 
 
Per initial notification mailed to residents on March 19, 2018, the Lake Worth Drainage District 
(District) has scheduled rehabilitation work on the L-48 Canal adjacent to your property. This 
work is necessary to facilitate effective flood control for public safety and provide unobstructed 
access for emergency flood control response and routine canal maintenance. The canal 
rehabilitation work is currently scheduled to begin in mid-July 2018, subject to weather 
conditions. 
 
To share project-specific information with affected residents, the District is hosting an 
informational Open House Meeting at the Lake Worth Drainage District Office, 13081 
South Military Trail, Delray Beach, on Tuesday, July 10, 2018 from 8:00 a.m. - 9:00 
a.m. 
 
The canal rights-of-way have been recently field-staked in this area to identify the District’s 
property interests and project boundaries. Any plantings or vegetation, structures, fences or 
personal property located and identified within this right-of-way are considered to be 
encroachments and should be immediately removed by the property owner. Please be advised 
that any encroachments remaining in the right-of-way at the commencement of the project may 
be removed and disposed of by the District. 
 
For additional information regarding this canal rehabilitation project, please visit our website at 
www.lwdd.net and click on ‘In Your Neighborhood’ or email us at info@lwdd.net. 

http://www.lwdd.net/
mailto:info@lwdd.net
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June 29, 2018 
 
LEONARD W. HALLEY JR. & DIANA T. HALLEY 
1073 W ROYAL PALM RD  
BOCA RATON FL 33486 4505 

 
SITE ADDRESS: 1073 W ROYAL PALM RD BOCA RATON FL 33486 4505 
 

LWDD OPEN HOUSE MEETING 
L-48 Canal Rehabilitation Project- SW 12th Avenue to SW 9th Avenue  

(Project #16-9975P.06; Job #A194) 
 

Tuesday, July 10, 2018 
8:00 AM – 9:00 AM 

Lake Worth Drainage District (LWDD) Office 
13081 South Military Trail, Delray Beach 

 
 
Per initial notification mailed to residents on March 19, 2018, the Lake Worth Drainage District 
(District) has scheduled rehabilitation work on the L-48 Canal adjacent to your property. This 
work is necessary to facilitate effective flood control for public safety and provide unobstructed 
access for emergency flood control response and routine canal maintenance. The canal 
rehabilitation work is currently scheduled to begin in mid-July 2018, subject to weather 
conditions. 
 
To share project-specific information with affected residents, the District is hosting an 
informational Open House Meeting at the Lake Worth Drainage District Office, 13081 
South Military Trail, Delray Beach, on Tuesday, July 10, 2018 from 8:00 a.m. - 9:00 
a.m. 
 
The canal rights-of-way have been recently field-staked in this area to identify the District’s 
property interests and project boundaries. Any plantings or vegetation, structures, fences or 
personal property located and identified within this right-of-way are considered to be 
encroachments and should be immediately removed by the property owner. Please be advised 
that any encroachments remaining in the right-of-way at the commencement of the project may 
be removed and disposed of by the District. 
 
For additional information regarding this canal rehabilitation project, please visit our website at 
www.lwdd.net and click on ‘In Your Neighborhood’ or email us at info@lwdd.net. 

http://www.lwdd.net/
mailto:info@lwdd.net
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June 29, 2018 
 
JORGE L. & ELLEN N. CUPERTINO 
198 SW 9TH AVE  
BOCA RATON FL 33486 4520 

 
SITE ADDRESS: 198 SW 9TH AVE BOCA RATON FL 33486 4520 
 

LWDD OPEN HOUSE MEETING 
L-48 Canal Rehabilitation Project- SW 12th Avenue to SW 9th Avenue  

(Project #16-9975P.06; Job #A194) 
 

Tuesday, July 10, 2018 
8:00 AM – 9:00 AM 

Lake Worth Drainage District (LWDD) Office 
13081 South Military Trail, Delray Beach 

 
 
Per initial notification mailed to residents on March 19, 2018, the Lake Worth Drainage District 
(District) has scheduled rehabilitation work on the L-48 Canal adjacent to your property. This 
work is necessary to facilitate effective flood control for public safety and provide unobstructed 
access for emergency flood control response and routine canal maintenance. The canal 
rehabilitation work is currently scheduled to begin in mid-July 2018, subject to weather 
conditions. 
 
To share project-specific information with affected residents, the District is hosting an 
informational Open House Meeting at the Lake Worth Drainage District Office, 13081 
South Military Trail, Delray Beach, on Tuesday, July 10, 2018 from 8:00 a.m. - 9:00 
a.m. 
 
The canal rights-of-way have been recently field-staked in this area to identify the District’s 
property interests and project boundaries. Any plantings or vegetation, structures, fences or 
personal property located and identified within this right-of-way are considered to be 
encroachments and should be immediately removed by the property owner. Please be advised 
that any encroachments remaining in the right-of-way at the commencement of the project may 
be removed and disposed of by the District. 
 
For additional information regarding this canal rehabilitation project, please visit our website at 
www.lwdd.net and click on ‘In Your Neighborhood’ or email us at info@lwdd.net. 

http://www.lwdd.net/
mailto:info@lwdd.net
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June 29, 2018 
 
KATHLEEN A. STACK  
1010 SW 1ST ST  
BOCA RATON FL 33486 4538 

 
SITE ADDRESS: 1010 SW 1ST ST BOCA RATON FL 33486 4538 
 

LWDD OPEN HOUSE MEETING 
L-48 Canal Rehabilitation Project- SW 12th Avenue to SW 9th Avenue  

(Project #16-9975P.06; Job #A194) 
 

Tuesday, July 10, 2018 
8:00 AM – 9:00 AM 

Lake Worth Drainage District (LWDD) Office 
13081 South Military Trail, Delray Beach 

 
 
Per initial notification mailed to residents on March 19, 2018, the Lake Worth Drainage District 
(District) has scheduled rehabilitation work on the L-48 Canal adjacent to your property. This 
work is necessary to facilitate effective flood control for public safety and provide unobstructed 
access for emergency flood control response and routine canal maintenance. The canal 
rehabilitation work is currently scheduled to begin in mid-July 2018, subject to weather 
conditions. 
 
To share project-specific information with affected residents, the District is hosting an 
informational Open House Meeting at the Lake Worth Drainage District Office, 13081 
South Military Trail, Delray Beach, on Tuesday, July 10, 2018 from 8:00 a.m. - 9:00 
a.m. 
 
The canal rights-of-way have been recently field-staked in this area to identify the District’s 
property interests and project boundaries. Any plantings or vegetation, structures, fences or 
personal property located and identified within this right-of-way are considered to be 
encroachments and should be immediately removed by the property owner. Please be advised 
that any encroachments remaining in the right-of-way at the commencement of the project may 
be removed and disposed of by the District. 
 
For additional information regarding this canal rehabilitation project, please visit our website at 
www.lwdd.net and click on ‘In Your Neighborhood’ or email us at info@lwdd.net. 

http://www.lwdd.net/
mailto:info@lwdd.net
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June 29, 2018 
 
ANDJELKA SABAN  
1020 SW 1ST ST  
BOCA RATON FL 33486 4538 

 
SITE ADDRESS: 1020 SW 1ST ST BOCA RATON FL 33486 4538 
 

LWDD OPEN HOUSE MEETING 
L-48 Canal Rehabilitation Project- SW 12th Avenue to SW 9th Avenue  

(Project #16-9975P.06; Job #A194) 
 

Tuesday, July 10, 2018 
8:00 AM – 9:00 AM 

Lake Worth Drainage District (LWDD) Office 
13081 South Military Trail, Delray Beach 

 
 
Per initial notification mailed to residents on March 19, 2018, the Lake Worth Drainage District 
(District) has scheduled rehabilitation work on the L-48 Canal adjacent to your property. This 
work is necessary to facilitate effective flood control for public safety and provide unobstructed 
access for emergency flood control response and routine canal maintenance. The canal 
rehabilitation work is currently scheduled to begin in mid-July 2018, subject to weather 
conditions. 
 
To share project-specific information with affected residents, the District is hosting an 
informational Open House Meeting at the Lake Worth Drainage District Office, 13081 
South Military Trail, Delray Beach, on Tuesday, July 10, 2018 from 8:00 a.m. - 9:00 
a.m. 
 
The canal rights-of-way have been recently field-staked in this area to identify the District’s 
property interests and project boundaries. Any plantings or vegetation, structures, fences or 
personal property located and identified within this right-of-way are considered to be 
encroachments and should be immediately removed by the property owner. Please be advised 
that any encroachments remaining in the right-of-way at the commencement of the project may 
be removed and disposed of by the District. 
 
For additional information regarding this canal rehabilitation project, please visit our website at 
www.lwdd.net and click on ‘In Your Neighborhood’ or email us at info@lwdd.net. 

http://www.lwdd.net/
mailto:info@lwdd.net
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June 29, 2018 
 
MATT L. & SUSAN R. SPENCE 
1030 SW 1ST ST  
BOCA RATON FL 33486 4538 

 
SITE ADDRESS: 1030 SW 1ST ST BOCA RATON FL 33486 4538 
 

LWDD OPEN HOUSE MEETING 
L-48 Canal Rehabilitation Project- SW 12th Avenue to SW 9th Avenue  

(Project #16-9975P.06; Job #A194) 
 

Tuesday, July 10, 2018 
8:00 AM – 9:00 AM 

Lake Worth Drainage District (LWDD) Office 
13081 South Military Trail, Delray Beach 

 
 
Per initial notification mailed to residents on March 19, 2018, the Lake Worth Drainage District 
(District) has scheduled rehabilitation work on the L-48 Canal adjacent to your property. This 
work is necessary to facilitate effective flood control for public safety and provide unobstructed 
access for emergency flood control response and routine canal maintenance. The canal 
rehabilitation work is currently scheduled to begin in mid-July 2018, subject to weather 
conditions. 
 
To share project-specific information with affected residents, the District is hosting an 
informational Open House Meeting at the Lake Worth Drainage District Office, 13081 
South Military Trail, Delray Beach, on Tuesday, July 10, 2018 from 8:00 a.m. - 9:00 
a.m. 
 
The canal rights-of-way have been recently field-staked in this area to identify the District’s 
property interests and project boundaries. Any plantings or vegetation, structures, fences or 
personal property located and identified within this right-of-way are considered to be 
encroachments and should be immediately removed by the property owner. Please be advised 
that any encroachments remaining in the right-of-way at the commencement of the project may 
be removed and disposed of by the District. 
 
For additional information regarding this canal rehabilitation project, please visit our website at 
www.lwdd.net and click on ‘In Your Neighborhood’ or email us at info@lwdd.net. 

http://www.lwdd.net/
mailto:info@lwdd.net
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June 29, 2018 
 
LAURA J. HUNTINGTON  & LAURA J. HUNTINGTON TR. 
1040 SW 1ST ST  
BOCA RATON FL 33486 4538 

 
SITE ADDRESS: 1040 SW 1ST ST BOCA RATON FL 33486 4538 
 

LWDD OPEN HOUSE MEETING 
L-48 Canal Rehabilitation Project- SW 12th Avenue to SW 9th Avenue  

(Project #16-9975P.06; Job #A194) 
 

Tuesday, July 10, 2018 
8:00 AM – 9:00 AM 

Lake Worth Drainage District (LWDD) Office 
13081 South Military Trail, Delray Beach 

 
 
Per initial notification mailed to residents on March 19, 2018, the Lake Worth Drainage District 
(District) has scheduled rehabilitation work on the L-48 Canal adjacent to your property. This 
work is necessary to facilitate effective flood control for public safety and provide unobstructed 
access for emergency flood control response and routine canal maintenance. The canal 
rehabilitation work is currently scheduled to begin in mid-July 2018, subject to weather 
conditions. 
 
To share project-specific information with affected residents, the District is hosting an 
informational Open House Meeting at the Lake Worth Drainage District Office, 13081 
South Military Trail, Delray Beach, on Tuesday, July 10, 2018 from 8:00 a.m. - 9:00 
a.m. 
 
The canal rights-of-way have been recently field-staked in this area to identify the District’s 
property interests and project boundaries. Any plantings or vegetation, structures, fences or 
personal property located and identified within this right-of-way are considered to be 
encroachments and should be immediately removed by the property owner. Please be advised 
that any encroachments remaining in the right-of-way at the commencement of the project may 
be removed and disposed of by the District. 
 
For additional information regarding this canal rehabilitation project, please visit our website at 
www.lwdd.net and click on ‘In Your Neighborhood’ or email us at info@lwdd.net. 

http://www.lwdd.net/
mailto:info@lwdd.net
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June 29, 2018 
 
ROSE F. LORICCHIO & ROSE F. LORICCHIO TR. 
1050 SW 1ST ST  
BOCA RATON FL 33486 4538 

 
SITE ADDRESS: 1050 SW 1ST ST BOCA RATON FL 33486 4538 
 

LWDD OPEN HOUSE MEETING 
L-48 Canal Rehabilitation Project- SW 12th Avenue to SW 9th Avenue  

(Project #16-9975P.06; Job #A194) 
 

Tuesday, July 10, 2018 
8:00 AM – 9:00 AM 

Lake Worth Drainage District (LWDD) Office 
13081 South Military Trail, Delray Beach 

 
 
Per initial notification mailed to residents on March 19, 2018, the Lake Worth Drainage District 
(District) has scheduled rehabilitation work on the L-48 Canal adjacent to your property. This 
work is necessary to facilitate effective flood control for public safety and provide unobstructed 
access for emergency flood control response and routine canal maintenance. The canal 
rehabilitation work is currently scheduled to begin in mid-July 2018, subject to weather 
conditions. 
 
To share project-specific information with affected residents, the District is hosting an 
informational Open House Meeting at the Lake Worth Drainage District Office, 13081 
South Military Trail, Delray Beach, on Tuesday, July 10, 2018 from 8:00 a.m. - 9:00 
a.m. 
 
The canal rights-of-way have been recently field-staked in this area to identify the District’s 
property interests and project boundaries. Any plantings or vegetation, structures, fences or 
personal property located and identified within this right-of-way are considered to be 
encroachments and should be immediately removed by the property owner. Please be advised 
that any encroachments remaining in the right-of-way at the commencement of the project may 
be removed and disposed of by the District. 
 
For additional information regarding this canal rehabilitation project, please visit our website at 
www.lwdd.net and click on ‘In Your Neighborhood’ or email us at info@lwdd.net. 

http://www.lwdd.net/
mailto:info@lwdd.net
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June 29, 2018 
 
MATTHEW J. & LOIS L. RONAN 
101 SW 10TH DR  
BOCA RATON FL 33486 4581 

 
SITE ADDRESS: 101 SW 10TH DR BOCA RATON FL 33486 4581 
 

LWDD OPEN HOUSE MEETING 
L-48 Canal Rehabilitation Project- SW 12th Avenue to SW 9th Avenue  

(Project #16-9975P.06; Job #A194) 
 

Tuesday, July 10, 2018 
8:00 AM – 9:00 AM 

Lake Worth Drainage District (LWDD) Office 
13081 South Military Trail, Delray Beach 

 
 
Per initial notification mailed to residents on March 19, 2018, the Lake Worth Drainage District 
(District) has scheduled rehabilitation work on the L-48 Canal adjacent to your property. This 
work is necessary to facilitate effective flood control for public safety and provide unobstructed 
access for emergency flood control response and routine canal maintenance. The canal 
rehabilitation work is currently scheduled to begin in mid-July 2018, subject to weather 
conditions. 
 
To share project-specific information with affected residents, the District is hosting an 
informational Open House Meeting at the Lake Worth Drainage District Office, 13081 
South Military Trail, Delray Beach, on Tuesday, July 10, 2018 from 8:00 a.m. - 9:00 
a.m. 
 
The canal rights-of-way have been recently field-staked in this area to identify the District’s 
property interests and project boundaries. Any plantings or vegetation, structures, fences or 
personal property located and identified within this right-of-way are considered to be 
encroachments and should be immediately removed by the property owner. Please be advised 
that any encroachments remaining in the right-of-way at the commencement of the project may 
be removed and disposed of by the District. 
 
For additional information regarding this canal rehabilitation project, please visit our website at 
www.lwdd.net and click on ‘In Your Neighborhood’ or email us at info@lwdd.net. 

http://www.lwdd.net/
mailto:info@lwdd.net
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June 29, 2018 
 
BRIAN R. & SALLY G. CLINTON 
99 SW 10TH DR  
BOCA RATON FL 33486 4559 

 
SITE ADDRESS: 99 SW 10TH DR BOCA RATON FL 33486 4559 
 

LWDD OPEN HOUSE MEETING 
L-48 Canal Rehabilitation Project- SW 12th Avenue to SW 9th Avenue  

(Project #16-9975P.06; Job #A194) 
 

Tuesday, July 10, 2018 
8:00 AM – 9:00 AM 

Lake Worth Drainage District (LWDD) Office 
13081 South Military Trail, Delray Beach 

 
 
Per initial notification mailed to residents on March 19, 2018, the Lake Worth Drainage District 
(District) has scheduled rehabilitation work on the L-48 Canal adjacent to your property. This 
work is necessary to facilitate effective flood control for public safety and provide unobstructed 
access for emergency flood control response and routine canal maintenance. The canal 
rehabilitation work is currently scheduled to begin in mid-July 2018, subject to weather 
conditions. 
 
To share project-specific information with affected residents, the District is hosting an 
informational Open House Meeting at the Lake Worth Drainage District Office, 13081 
South Military Trail, Delray Beach, on Tuesday, July 10, 2018 from 8:00 a.m. - 9:00 
a.m. 
 
The canal rights-of-way have been recently field-staked in this area to identify the District’s 
property interests and project boundaries. Any plantings or vegetation, structures, fences or 
personal property located and identified within this right-of-way are considered to be 
encroachments and should be immediately removed by the property owner. Please be advised 
that any encroachments remaining in the right-of-way at the commencement of the project may 
be removed and disposed of by the District. 
 
For additional information regarding this canal rehabilitation project, please visit our website at 
www.lwdd.net and click on ‘In Your Neighborhood’ or email us at info@lwdd.net. 

http://www.lwdd.net/
mailto:info@lwdd.net
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June 29, 2018 
 
CARL & CHRISTINA GIBSON 
87 SW 10TH DR  
BOCA RATON FL 33486 4559 

 
SITE ADDRESS: 87 SW 10TH DR BOCA RATON FL 33486 4559 
 

LWDD OPEN HOUSE MEETING 
L-48 Canal Rehabilitation Project- SW 12th Avenue to SW 9th Avenue  

(Project #16-9975P.06; Job #A194) 
 

Tuesday, July 10, 2018 
8:00 AM – 9:00 AM 

Lake Worth Drainage District (LWDD) Office 
13081 South Military Trail, Delray Beach 

 
 
Per initial notification mailed to residents on March 19, 2018, the Lake Worth Drainage District 
(District) has scheduled rehabilitation work on the L-48 Canal adjacent to your property. This 
work is necessary to facilitate effective flood control for public safety and provide unobstructed 
access for emergency flood control response and routine canal maintenance. The canal 
rehabilitation work is currently scheduled to begin in mid-July 2018, subject to weather 
conditions. 
 
To share project-specific information with affected residents, the District is hosting an 
informational Open House Meeting at the Lake Worth Drainage District Office, 13081 
South Military Trail, Delray Beach, on Tuesday, July 10, 2018 from 8:00 a.m. - 9:00 
a.m. 
 
The canal rights-of-way have been recently field-staked in this area to identify the District’s 
property interests and project boundaries. Any plantings or vegetation, structures, fences or 
personal property located and identified within this right-of-way are considered to be 
encroachments and should be immediately removed by the property owner. Please be advised 
that any encroachments remaining in the right-of-way at the commencement of the project may 
be removed and disposed of by the District. 
 
For additional information regarding this canal rehabilitation project, please visit our website at 
www.lwdd.net and click on ‘In Your Neighborhood’ or email us at info@lwdd.net. 

http://www.lwdd.net/
mailto:info@lwdd.net


 
Board of Supervisors 

 James M. Alderman 
   Stephen Bedner 

Jeffrey P. Phipps, Sr. 
   Harry Raucher 

John I. Whitworth III 
   Executive Director 

Robert M. Brown 
13081 MILITARY TRAIL                                                                                                                                                                              Attorney                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
DELRAY BEACH, FLORIDA 33484-1105                                                                                                                                                                Mark A. Perry, P.A. 

Phone: (561) 498-5363 • Fax: (561) 495-9694 • www.lwdd.net 

 

 
June 29, 2018 
 
JEFFREY M. KELLY REVOCBLE TRUST & JEFFREY M. KELLY TR. 
170 SW 6TH AVE  
BOCA RATON FL 33486 4620 

 
SITE ADDRESS: 75 SW 10TH DR BOCA RATON FL 33486 
 

LWDD OPEN HOUSE MEETING 
L-48 Canal Rehabilitation Project- SW 12th Avenue to SW 9th Avenue  

(Project #16-9975P.06; Job #A194) 
 

Tuesday, July 10, 2018 
8:00 AM – 9:00 AM 

Lake Worth Drainage District (LWDD) Office 
13081 South Military Trail, Delray Beach 

 
 
Per initial notification mailed to residents on March 19, 2018, the Lake Worth Drainage District 
(District) has scheduled rehabilitation work on the L-48 Canal adjacent to your property. This 
work is necessary to facilitate effective flood control for public safety and provide unobstructed 
access for emergency flood control response and routine canal maintenance. The canal 
rehabilitation work is currently scheduled to begin in mid-July 2018, subject to weather 
conditions. 
 
To share project-specific information with affected residents, the District is hosting an 
informational Open House Meeting at the Lake Worth Drainage District Office, 13081 
South Military Trail, Delray Beach, on Tuesday, July 10, 2018 from 8:00 a.m. - 9:00 
a.m. 
 
The canal rights-of-way have been recently field-staked in this area to identify the District’s 
property interests and project boundaries. Any plantings or vegetation, structures, fences or 
personal property located and identified within this right-of-way are considered to be 
encroachments and should be immediately removed by the property owner. Please be advised 
that any encroachments remaining in the right-of-way at the commencement of the project may 
be removed and disposed of by the District. 
 
For additional information regarding this canal rehabilitation project, please visit our website at 
www.lwdd.net and click on ‘In Your Neighborhood’ or email us at info@lwdd.net. 

http://www.lwdd.net/
mailto:info@lwdd.net
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June 29, 2018 
 
EDWARD A. & MARGARET A. DOBBERSTEIN 
65 SW 10TH DR  
BOCA RATON FL 33486 4559 

 
SITE ADDRESS: 65 SW 10TH DR BOCA RATON FL 33486 4559 
 

LWDD OPEN HOUSE MEETING 
L-48 Canal Rehabilitation Project- SW 12th Avenue to SW 9th Avenue  

(Project #16-9975P.06; Job #A194) 
 

Tuesday, July 10, 2018 
8:00 AM – 9:00 AM 

Lake Worth Drainage District (LWDD) Office 
13081 South Military Trail, Delray Beach 

 
 
Per initial notification mailed to residents on March 19, 2018, the Lake Worth Drainage District 
(District) has scheduled rehabilitation work on the L-48 Canal adjacent to your property. This 
work is necessary to facilitate effective flood control for public safety and provide unobstructed 
access for emergency flood control response and routine canal maintenance. The canal 
rehabilitation work is currently scheduled to begin in mid-July 2018, subject to weather 
conditions. 
 
To share project-specific information with affected residents, the District is hosting an 
informational Open House Meeting at the Lake Worth Drainage District Office, 13081 
South Military Trail, Delray Beach, on Tuesday, July 10, 2018 from 8:00 a.m. - 9:00 
a.m. 
 
The canal rights-of-way have been recently field-staked in this area to identify the District’s 
property interests and project boundaries. Any plantings or vegetation, structures, fences or 
personal property located and identified within this right-of-way are considered to be 
encroachments and should be immediately removed by the property owner. Please be advised 
that any encroachments remaining in the right-of-way at the commencement of the project may 
be removed and disposed of by the District. 
 
For additional information regarding this canal rehabilitation project, please visit our website at 
www.lwdd.net and click on ‘In Your Neighborhood’ or email us at info@lwdd.net. 

http://www.lwdd.net/
mailto:info@lwdd.net
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June 29, 2018 
 
LARRY B. & MEL J. TAYLOR 
49 SW 10TH DR  
BOCA RATON FL 33486 4559 

 
SITE ADDRESS: 49 SW 10TH DR BOCA RATON FL 33486 4559 
 

LWDD OPEN HOUSE MEETING 
L-48 Canal Rehabilitation Project- SW 12th Avenue to SW 9th Avenue  

(Project #16-9975P.06; Job #A194) 
 

Tuesday, July 10, 2018 
8:00 AM – 9:00 AM 

Lake Worth Drainage District (LWDD) Office 
13081 South Military Trail, Delray Beach 

 
 
Per initial notification mailed to residents on March 19, 2018, the Lake Worth Drainage District 
(District) has scheduled rehabilitation work on the L-48 Canal adjacent to your property. This 
work is necessary to facilitate effective flood control for public safety and provide unobstructed 
access for emergency flood control response and routine canal maintenance. The canal 
rehabilitation work is currently scheduled to begin in mid-July 2018, subject to weather 
conditions. 
 
To share project-specific information with affected residents, the District is hosting an 
informational Open House Meeting at the Lake Worth Drainage District Office, 13081 
South Military Trail, Delray Beach, on Tuesday, July 10, 2018 from 8:00 a.m. - 9:00 
a.m. 
 
The canal rights-of-way have been recently field-staked in this area to identify the District’s 
property interests and project boundaries. Any plantings or vegetation, structures, fences or 
personal property located and identified within this right-of-way are considered to be 
encroachments and should be immediately removed by the property owner. Please be advised 
that any encroachments remaining in the right-of-way at the commencement of the project may 
be removed and disposed of by the District. 
 
For additional information regarding this canal rehabilitation project, please visit our website at 
www.lwdd.net and click on ‘In Your Neighborhood’ or email us at info@lwdd.net. 

http://www.lwdd.net/
mailto:info@lwdd.net
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June 29, 2018 
 
JOANNE PALAZZO  
39 SW 10TH DR  
BOCA RATON FL 33486 4559 

 
SITE ADDRESS: 39 SW 10TH DR BOCA RATON FL 33486 4559 
 

LWDD OPEN HOUSE MEETING 
L-48 Canal Rehabilitation Project- SW 12th Avenue to SW 9th Avenue  

(Project #16-9975P.06; Job #A194) 
 

Tuesday, July 10, 2018 
8:00 AM – 9:00 AM 

Lake Worth Drainage District (LWDD) Office 
13081 South Military Trail, Delray Beach 

 
 
Per initial notification mailed to residents on March 19, 2018, the Lake Worth Drainage District 
(District) has scheduled rehabilitation work on the L-48 Canal adjacent to your property. This 
work is necessary to facilitate effective flood control for public safety and provide unobstructed 
access for emergency flood control response and routine canal maintenance. The canal 
rehabilitation work is currently scheduled to begin in mid-July 2018, subject to weather 
conditions. 
 
To share project-specific information with affected residents, the District is hosting an 
informational Open House Meeting at the Lake Worth Drainage District Office, 13081 
South Military Trail, Delray Beach, on Tuesday, July 10, 2018 from 8:00 a.m. - 9:00 
a.m. 
 
The canal rights-of-way have been recently field-staked in this area to identify the District’s 
property interests and project boundaries. Any plantings or vegetation, structures, fences or 
personal property located and identified within this right-of-way are considered to be 
encroachments and should be immediately removed by the property owner. Please be advised 
that any encroachments remaining in the right-of-way at the commencement of the project may 
be removed and disposed of by the District. 
 
For additional information regarding this canal rehabilitation project, please visit our website at 
www.lwdd.net and click on ‘In Your Neighborhood’ or email us at info@lwdd.net. 

http://www.lwdd.net/
mailto:info@lwdd.net
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June 29, 2018 
 
TANA L. BONIELLO  
1072 W ROYAL PALM RD  
BOCA RATON FL 33486 4574 

 
SITE ADDRESS: 1072 W ROYAL PALM RD BOCA RATON FL 33486 4574 
 

LWDD OPEN HOUSE MEETING 
L-48 Canal Rehabilitation Project- SW 12th Avenue to SW 9th Avenue  

(Project #16-9975P.06; Job #A194) 
 

Tuesday, July 10, 2018 
8:00 AM – 9:00 AM 

Lake Worth Drainage District (LWDD) Office 
13081 South Military Trail, Delray Beach 

 
 
Per initial notification mailed to residents on March 19, 2018, the Lake Worth Drainage District 
(District) has scheduled rehabilitation work on the L-48 Canal adjacent to your property. This 
work is necessary to facilitate effective flood control for public safety and provide unobstructed 
access for emergency flood control response and routine canal maintenance. The canal 
rehabilitation work is currently scheduled to begin in mid-July 2018, subject to weather 
conditions. 
 
To share project-specific information with affected residents, the District is hosting an 
informational Open House Meeting at the Lake Worth Drainage District Office, 13081 
South Military Trail, Delray Beach, on Tuesday, July 10, 2018 from 8:00 a.m. - 9:00 
a.m. 
 
The canal rights-of-way have been recently field-staked in this area to identify the District’s 
property interests and project boundaries. Any plantings or vegetation, structures, fences or 
personal property located and identified within this right-of-way are considered to be 
encroachments and should be immediately removed by the property owner. Please be advised 
that any encroachments remaining in the right-of-way at the commencement of the project may 
be removed and disposed of by the District. 
 
For additional information regarding this canal rehabilitation project, please visit our website at 
www.lwdd.net and click on ‘In Your Neighborhood’ or email us at info@lwdd.net. 

http://www.lwdd.net/
mailto:info@lwdd.net
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June 29, 2018 
 
MICHAEL & KATHERINE ANTONELLO 
1099 SW 2ND ST  
BOCA RATON FL 33486 4547 

 
SITE ADDRESS: 1099 SW 2ND ST BOCA RATON FL 33486 4547 
 

LWDD OPEN HOUSE MEETING 
L-48 Canal Rehabilitation Project- SW 12th Avenue to SW 9th Avenue  

(Project #16-9975P.06; Job #A194) 
 

Tuesday, July 10, 2018 
8:00 AM – 9:00 AM 

Lake Worth Drainage District (LWDD) Office 
13081 South Military Trail, Delray Beach 

 
 
Per initial notification mailed to residents on March 19, 2018, the Lake Worth Drainage District 
(District) has scheduled rehabilitation work on the L-48 Canal adjacent to your property. This 
work is necessary to facilitate effective flood control for public safety and provide unobstructed 
access for emergency flood control response and routine canal maintenance. The canal 
rehabilitation work is currently scheduled to begin in mid-July 2018, subject to weather 
conditions. 
 
To share project-specific information with affected residents, the District is hosting an 
informational Open House Meeting at the Lake Worth Drainage District Office, 13081 
South Military Trail, Delray Beach, on Tuesday, July 10, 2018 from 8:00 a.m. - 9:00 
a.m. 
 
The canal rights-of-way have been recently field-staked in this area to identify the District’s 
property interests and project boundaries. Any plantings or vegetation, structures, fences or 
personal property located and identified within this right-of-way are considered to be 
encroachments and should be immediately removed by the property owner. Please be advised 
that any encroachments remaining in the right-of-way at the commencement of the project may 
be removed and disposed of by the District. 
 
For additional information regarding this canal rehabilitation project, please visit our website at 
www.lwdd.net and click on ‘In Your Neighborhood’ or email us at info@lwdd.net. 

http://www.lwdd.net/
mailto:info@lwdd.net
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June 29, 2018 
 
BRUCE W. HARD  
1805 MONTE CARLO WAY  
CORAL SPRINGS FL 33071 7829 

 
SITE ADDRESS: 1099 W ROYAL PALM RD BOCA RATON FL 33486 4574 
 

LWDD OPEN HOUSE MEETING 
L-48 Canal Rehabilitation Project- SW 12th Avenue to SW 9th Avenue  

(Project #16-9975P.06; Job #A194) 
 

Tuesday, July 10, 2018 
8:00 AM – 9:00 AM 

Lake Worth Drainage District (LWDD) Office 
13081 South Military Trail, Delray Beach 

 
 
Per initial notification mailed to residents on March 19, 2018, the Lake Worth Drainage District 
(District) has scheduled rehabilitation work on the L-48 Canal adjacent to your property. This 
work is necessary to facilitate effective flood control for public safety and provide unobstructed 
access for emergency flood control response and routine canal maintenance. The canal 
rehabilitation work is currently scheduled to begin in mid-July 2018, subject to weather 
conditions. 
 
To share project-specific information with affected residents, the District is hosting an 
informational Open House Meeting at the Lake Worth Drainage District Office, 13081 
South Military Trail, Delray Beach, on Tuesday, July 10, 2018 from 8:00 a.m. - 9:00 
a.m. 
 
The canal rights-of-way have been recently field-staked in this area to identify the District’s 
property interests and project boundaries. Any plantings or vegetation, structures, fences or 
personal property located and identified within this right-of-way are considered to be 
encroachments and should be immediately removed by the property owner. Please be advised 
that any encroachments remaining in the right-of-way at the commencement of the project may 
be removed and disposed of by the District. 
 
For additional information regarding this canal rehabilitation project, please visit our website at 
www.lwdd.net and click on ‘In Your Neighborhood’ or email us at info@lwdd.net. 

http://www.lwdd.net/
mailto:info@lwdd.net
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June 29, 2018 
 
WILLIAM F. VANDERBROOK III. & JESSICA VANDERBROOK 
1098 W ROYAL PALM RD  
BOCA RATON FL 33486 4574 

 
SITE ADDRESS: 1098 W ROYAL PALM RD BOCA RATON FL 33486 4574 
 

LWDD OPEN HOUSE MEETING 
L-48 Canal Rehabilitation Project- SW 12th Avenue to SW 9th Avenue  

(Project #16-9975P.06; Job #A194) 
 

Tuesday, July 10, 2018 
8:00 AM – 9:00 AM 

Lake Worth Drainage District (LWDD) Office 
13081 South Military Trail, Delray Beach 

 
 
Per initial notification mailed to residents on March 19, 2018, the Lake Worth Drainage District 
(District) has scheduled rehabilitation work on the L-48 Canal adjacent to your property. This 
work is necessary to facilitate effective flood control for public safety and provide unobstructed 
access for emergency flood control response and routine canal maintenance. The canal 
rehabilitation work is currently scheduled to begin in mid-July 2018, subject to weather 
conditions. 
 
To share project-specific information with affected residents, the District is hosting an 
informational Open House Meeting at the Lake Worth Drainage District Office, 13081 
South Military Trail, Delray Beach, on Tuesday, July 10, 2018 from 8:00 a.m. - 9:00 
a.m. 
 
The canal rights-of-way have been recently field-staked in this area to identify the District’s 
property interests and project boundaries. Any plantings or vegetation, structures, fences or 
personal property located and identified within this right-of-way are considered to be 
encroachments and should be immediately removed by the property owner. Please be advised 
that any encroachments remaining in the right-of-way at the commencement of the project may 
be removed and disposed of by the District. 
 
For additional information regarding this canal rehabilitation project, please visit our website at 
www.lwdd.net and click on ‘In Your Neighborhood’ or email us at info@lwdd.net. 

http://www.lwdd.net/
mailto:info@lwdd.net


 
Board of Supervisors 

 James M. Alderman 
   Stephen Bedner 

Jeffrey P. Phipps, Sr. 
   Harry Raucher 

John I. Whitworth III 
   Executive Director 

Robert M. Brown 
13081 MILITARY TRAIL                                                                                                                                                                              Attorney                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
DELRAY BEACH, FLORIDA 33484-1105                                                                                                                                                                Mark A. Perry, P.A. 

Phone: (561) 498-5363 • Fax: (561) 495-9694 • www.lwdd.net 

 

 
June 29, 2018 
 
MICHAEL & JOSEPHINE TRUST & MICHAEL DATTOLICO TR. 
1599 NW 4TH ST  
BOCA RATON FL 33486 3205 

 
SITE ADDRESS: 50 SW 11TH AVE  
 

LWDD OPEN HOUSE MEETING 
L-48 Canal Rehabilitation Project- SW 12th Avenue to SW 9th Avenue  

(Project #16-9975P.06; Job #A194) 
 

Tuesday, July 10, 2018 
8:00 AM – 9:00 AM 

Lake Worth Drainage District (LWDD) Office 
13081 South Military Trail, Delray Beach 

 
 
Per initial notification mailed to residents on March 19, 2018, the Lake Worth Drainage District 
(District) has scheduled rehabilitation work on the L-48 Canal adjacent to your property. This 
work is necessary to facilitate effective flood control for public safety and provide unobstructed 
access for emergency flood control response and routine canal maintenance. The canal 
rehabilitation work is currently scheduled to begin in mid-July 2018, subject to weather 
conditions. 
 
To share project-specific information with affected residents, the District is hosting an 
informational Open House Meeting at the Lake Worth Drainage District Office, 13081 
South Military Trail, Delray Beach, on Tuesday, July 10, 2018 from 8:00 a.m. - 9:00 
a.m. 
 
The canal rights-of-way have been recently field-staked in this area to identify the District’s 
property interests and project boundaries. Any plantings or vegetation, structures, fences or 
personal property located and identified within this right-of-way are considered to be 
encroachments and should be immediately removed by the property owner. Please be advised 
that any encroachments remaining in the right-of-way at the commencement of the project may 
be removed and disposed of by the District. 
 
For additional information regarding this canal rehabilitation project, please visit our website at 
www.lwdd.net and click on ‘In Your Neighborhood’ or email us at info@lwdd.net. 

http://www.lwdd.net/
mailto:info@lwdd.net
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June 29, 2018 
 
JASON S & KRISTY J. WHITENER 
70 SW 11TH AVE  
BOCA RATON FL 33486 4564 

 
SITE ADDRESS: 70 SW 11TH AVE BOCA RATON FL 33486 4564 
 

LWDD OPEN HOUSE MEETING 
L-48 Canal Rehabilitation Project- SW 12th Avenue to SW 9th Avenue  

(Project #16-9975P.06; Job #A194) 
 

Tuesday, July 10, 2018 
8:00 AM – 9:00 AM 

Lake Worth Drainage District (LWDD) Office 
13081 South Military Trail, Delray Beach 

 
 
Per initial notification mailed to residents on March 19, 2018, the Lake Worth Drainage District 
(District) has scheduled rehabilitation work on the L-48 Canal adjacent to your property. This 
work is necessary to facilitate effective flood control for public safety and provide unobstructed 
access for emergency flood control response and routine canal maintenance. The canal 
rehabilitation work is currently scheduled to begin in mid-July 2018, subject to weather 
conditions. 
 
To share project-specific information with affected residents, the District is hosting an 
informational Open House Meeting at the Lake Worth Drainage District Office, 13081 
South Military Trail, Delray Beach, on Tuesday, July 10, 2018 from 8:00 a.m. - 9:00 
a.m. 
 
The canal rights-of-way have been recently field-staked in this area to identify the District’s 
property interests and project boundaries. Any plantings or vegetation, structures, fences or 
personal property located and identified within this right-of-way are considered to be 
encroachments and should be immediately removed by the property owner. Please be advised 
that any encroachments remaining in the right-of-way at the commencement of the project may 
be removed and disposed of by the District. 
 
For additional information regarding this canal rehabilitation project, please visit our website at 
www.lwdd.net and click on ‘In Your Neighborhood’ or email us at info@lwdd.net. 

http://www.lwdd.net/
mailto:info@lwdd.net
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June 29, 2018 
 
WESLEY A. & JAIME GOSSAN 
80 SW 11TH AVE  
BOCA RATON FL 33486 4564 

 
SITE ADDRESS: 80 SW 11TH AVE BOCA RATON FL 33486 4564 
 

LWDD OPEN HOUSE MEETING 
L-48 Canal Rehabilitation Project- SW 12th Avenue to SW 9th Avenue  

(Project #16-9975P.06; Job #A194) 
 

Tuesday, July 10, 2018 
8:00 AM – 9:00 AM 

Lake Worth Drainage District (LWDD) Office 
13081 South Military Trail, Delray Beach 

 
 
Per initial notification mailed to residents on March 19, 2018, the Lake Worth Drainage District 
(District) has scheduled rehabilitation work on the L-48 Canal adjacent to your property. This 
work is necessary to facilitate effective flood control for public safety and provide unobstructed 
access for emergency flood control response and routine canal maintenance. The canal 
rehabilitation work is currently scheduled to begin in mid-July 2018, subject to weather 
conditions. 
 
To share project-specific information with affected residents, the District is hosting an 
informational Open House Meeting at the Lake Worth Drainage District Office, 13081 
South Military Trail, Delray Beach, on Tuesday, July 10, 2018 from 8:00 a.m. - 9:00 
a.m. 
 
The canal rights-of-way have been recently field-staked in this area to identify the District’s 
property interests and project boundaries. Any plantings or vegetation, structures, fences or 
personal property located and identified within this right-of-way are considered to be 
encroachments and should be immediately removed by the property owner. Please be advised 
that any encroachments remaining in the right-of-way at the commencement of the project may 
be removed and disposed of by the District. 
 
For additional information regarding this canal rehabilitation project, please visit our website at 
www.lwdd.net and click on ‘In Your Neighborhood’ or email us at info@lwdd.net. 

http://www.lwdd.net/
mailto:info@lwdd.net
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June 29, 2018 
 
WILLIAM P. & JOANNE L. SNOW 
90 SW 11TH AVE  
BOCA RATON FL 33486 4564 

 
SITE ADDRESS: 90 SW 11TH AVE BOCA RATON FL 33486 4564 
 

LWDD OPEN HOUSE MEETING 
L-48 Canal Rehabilitation Project- SW 12th Avenue to SW 9th Avenue  

(Project #16-9975P.06; Job #A194) 
 

Tuesday, July 10, 2018 
8:00 AM – 9:00 AM 

Lake Worth Drainage District (LWDD) Office 
13081 South Military Trail, Delray Beach 

 
 
Per initial notification mailed to residents on March 19, 2018, the Lake Worth Drainage District 
(District) has scheduled rehabilitation work on the L-48 Canal adjacent to your property. This 
work is necessary to facilitate effective flood control for public safety and provide unobstructed 
access for emergency flood control response and routine canal maintenance. The canal 
rehabilitation work is currently scheduled to begin in mid-July 2018, subject to weather 
conditions. 
 
To share project-specific information with affected residents, the District is hosting an 
informational Open House Meeting at the Lake Worth Drainage District Office, 13081 
South Military Trail, Delray Beach, on Tuesday, July 10, 2018 from 8:00 a.m. - 9:00 
a.m. 
 
The canal rights-of-way have been recently field-staked in this area to identify the District’s 
property interests and project boundaries. Any plantings or vegetation, structures, fences or 
personal property located and identified within this right-of-way are considered to be 
encroachments and should be immediately removed by the property owner. Please be advised 
that any encroachments remaining in the right-of-way at the commencement of the project may 
be removed and disposed of by the District. 
 
For additional information regarding this canal rehabilitation project, please visit our website at 
www.lwdd.net and click on ‘In Your Neighborhood’ or email us at info@lwdd.net. 

http://www.lwdd.net/
mailto:info@lwdd.net
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June 29, 2018 
 
MICHAEL M. & SEAN M. RONAN 
100 SW 11TH AVE  
BOCA RATON FL 33486 4565 

 
SITE ADDRESS: 100 SW 11TH AVE BOCA RATON FL 33486 4565 
 

LWDD OPEN HOUSE MEETING 
L-48 Canal Rehabilitation Project- SW 12th Avenue to SW 9th Avenue  

(Project #16-9975P.06; Job #A194) 
 

Tuesday, July 10, 2018 
8:00 AM – 9:00 AM 

Lake Worth Drainage District (LWDD) Office 
13081 South Military Trail, Delray Beach 

 
 
Per initial notification mailed to residents on March 19, 2018, the Lake Worth Drainage District 
(District) has scheduled rehabilitation work on the L-48 Canal adjacent to your property. This 
work is necessary to facilitate effective flood control for public safety and provide unobstructed 
access for emergency flood control response and routine canal maintenance. The canal 
rehabilitation work is currently scheduled to begin in mid-July 2018, subject to weather 
conditions. 
 
To share project-specific information with affected residents, the District is hosting an 
informational Open House Meeting at the Lake Worth Drainage District Office, 13081 
South Military Trail, Delray Beach, on Tuesday, July 10, 2018 from 8:00 a.m. - 9:00 
a.m. 
 
The canal rights-of-way have been recently field-staked in this area to identify the District’s 
property interests and project boundaries. Any plantings or vegetation, structures, fences or 
personal property located and identified within this right-of-way are considered to be 
encroachments and should be immediately removed by the property owner. Please be advised 
that any encroachments remaining in the right-of-way at the commencement of the project may 
be removed and disposed of by the District. 
 
For additional information regarding this canal rehabilitation project, please visit our website at 
www.lwdd.net and click on ‘In Your Neighborhood’ or email us at info@lwdd.net. 
 

http://www.lwdd.net/
mailto:info@lwdd.net

